
 
Date: September 26, 2024 
 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai 400 051 
Symbol: FIVESTAR 

BSE Limited  
Listing department,  
First floor, PJ Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort Mumbai 400 001 
Scrip code: 543663  

 
Sub: Regarding sale of shares by Private Equity Investors 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

We wish to inform that the Company has received information from Peak XV Partners Investments V, 

Peak XV Partners Growth Investments III, Sequoia Capital Global Growth Fund III - Endurance, TPG 

Asia VII SF Pte Ltd and Norwest Venture Partners X - Mauritius (the “Sellers”) and the Merchant 

bankers that a sum of 19.22% of the paid up equity share capital of the Company has been traded today 

i.e. September 26, 2024 via block window and open market channels in the stock exchanges. 

 

Further, we are given to understand that a 12-month lock up has been provided by the Sellers for their 

residual shares in the Company. 

 

In light of the recent trades by the Private Equity Investors, we would like to inform that the entire 

holdings of the Private Equity Investors in the Company have come down from 35.56% of the paid up 

equity share capital as of June 30, 2024 to 14.73% of the paid up equity share capital of the Company as 

on date. 

 

Kindly take the above information on record. 

 

 

For Five-Star Business Finance Limited 
 
 
 
Shalini Baskaran 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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